
 

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 
2024-M-164 

 

Subject: Au Chateau Board Appointment 

Agenda Date: October 10, 2024 

Attachments:  
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council re-appoint Mayor Dan O'Mara to the Board of Au Chateau Homes for 
the Aged as Temagami's representative.  
 
 
INFORMATION 
 
The Municipality of Temagami is part of Au Chateau Homes for the Aged, a 162-bed facility located in 
West Nipissing, is managed by a Board of Management.  

Temagami has historically appointed one member to this Board, with Mayor Dan O'Mara serving as our 
representative. Over the past three years, the Council of Temagami has explored options to remove the 
municipality from its “obligations” to Au Chateau due to the disproportionate financial burden on our 
ratepayers. Despite efforts to withdraw, these attempts have not been successful. 

Although the Municipality of Temagami still does not agree with the requirement to be part of the Au 
Chateau Board and contribute financially to its operations, it is important that we continue to have 
representation on the Board. Mayor Dan O'Mara, while continuing to protest this obligation, has 
expressed his interest to be re-appointed as the Temagami Representative to ensure that our concerns are 
heard and addressed. 

This re-appointment will allow the Municipality of Temagami to maintain a voice on the Board while 
continuing to advocate for fair treatment regarding our financial responsibilities and representation. 

 
 

 


